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Net Zero Commitment Statement
At Nottingham City GP Alliance we recognise the urgent need to tackle climate change and are fully committed to achieving Net Zero greenhouse gas emissions. In line with the UK Government's legally binding target to reach Net Zero by 2050, we are implementing measures to reduce our carbon footprint and minimise the environmental impact of our operations.

Our Commitment
We are dedicated to embedding sustainable practices within our GP services and supporting the health of the Nottingham City community. As part of this, we will continue to:
· Monitor and reduce carbon emissions across all aspects of our service provision, including energy use, travel, and procurement.
· Prioritise energy-efficient technologies in our buildings and systems.
· Encourage and support staff to adopt sustainable working practices, including promoting digital consultations and reducing unnecessary travel.
· Collaborate with our suppliers to ensure sustainable procurement processes in line with PPN 06/21.

Action Plan
To achieve our commitment, we are implementing a Carbon Reduction Plan (CRP) that outlines specific actions, including:
· Energy efficiency improvements in our clinics and offices, such as switching to renewable energy sources where possible and upgrading lighting, heating, and IT systems to be as efficient as possible.
· Reduction in travel emissions by encouraging the use of low-emission transport options and telehealth consultations to reduce patient journeys.
· Sustainable procurement practices, ensuring that we work with suppliers who share our commitment to reducing carbon emissions and are aligned with Net Zero goals.
· Waste management and recycling initiatives to minimise landfill use and increase recycling rates.
· Ongoing staff engagement and training to raise awareness of climate action and sustainability.

Governance and Reporting
We will ensure that our Carbon Reduction Plan is reviewed annually, with clear accountability to our leadership team and board. Progress will be measured against the targets set, and any reports will be shared with stakeholders as part of our commitment to transparency.
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